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Our rural land is too important to be used for indiscriminate housing.  We need to be 

able to grow crops without complaints of people who do not wish to have dust or 

smells which occur on ranches and farms.  Plus our current resident in the white 

house is doing a good enough job of turning our world upside down, we do not need 

local developers doing the same. 


